
Principal Partner Meeting  County Schools  
February  6, 2024  
11:30-2:00 pm 
 
Attending:  Dr. Matt Green, Interim Dean of COEHS; Dr. Jean Ann Helm-Allen, Interim 
Associate Dean of COEHS; Dr. Lorie Johnson, Director of Continuous Improvement & 
Accreditation of COEHS; Mrs. Christy Waters, Director of Clinical Experiences, COEHS; 
Dr. Rebecca Hopkins, Assistant Professor of Collaborative Education and Program 
Coordinator, Dr. Lisa Clayton, Professor of Elementary Education and Program 
Coordinator, Dr. Joy Brown, Professor of Secondary Education and Program 
Coordinator, Dr. Chris James, Professor of Instructional Leadership and Program 
Coordinator, Dr. Terri Garrison, Assistant Professor of Early Childhood and Program 
Coordinator, and Dr. Deanna Holliman, Director, UNA Regional Inservice Center.  

Principals: Nathan Fuller, New Bethel Elementary; Megean Berryman, Belgreen 
Elementary/High School; Tyler Berryman, Tharptown High School; Amanda Mathis, 
Lauderdale County High School; Ryan Robertson, Lauderdale County Elementary; 
Norman Lovelady, Lexington High School; Amanda Young, Wilson High School; Ashley 
Delano, Wilson Elementary School; Sabrena Malone, Rogers High School; Sheri 
Matthews, Rogers Elementary School; Adam Moody, Brooks Elementary; Auburn 
Wilson, Brooks Elementary; and Brittany Morgan, Hatton Elementary. 

Minutes: 

�x The meeting opened with Dr. Green expressing his appreciation of the principal 
partnership and support of our program over the years. “As part of our ongoing 
continuous impro



�¾ SM noticed that young teachers don’t seem to get involved 
as much as they should. She would like to see more 
volunteering in sports, arts, sponsoring after school clubs – 
they should want to be a part of the community. Ms. Waters 
responded about the importance of new teachers getting 
involved and she will be sure to have this discussion with 
students. Another principal also spoke up about seeing this 
trend of young teachers treating teaching as just a job. “It’s 
not a job it is so much more than that.” 

�¾ AM mentioned she noticed that interns paired with the right 
mentor could understand the expectations of the classroom 
better. She also stated that interns that substitute teach have 
the opportunity to be responsible for entire classroom for the 
whole day. She thought this was a good indicator of which 
students were ready and who needs more work. Ms. Waters 
did mention students need sub licenses in order to receive 
payment or need a long-term sub agreement after 
completing edTPA. 

�¾ 



 
 

�x The meeting concluded with Dr. Johnson expressing her gratitude and guiding 
the principals through the Lawshe validation of two new EPP-created 
instruments. She described how these were co-constructed with partners. 
 

 

 

   

 


